October 20, 2016

Brian Crawford
Director Community Development
3501 Civic Center Drive
San Rafael, CA 94903

Supervisor Steve Kinsey 3051 Civic Center Drive 329 San Rafael, CA 94903

As a West Main homeowner, I am writing to ask that you withdraw the Environmental Hazards Amendment to Marin's Local Coastal Program.

I am very concerned that under the regulations the California Coastal Commission is attempting to impose on Marin County, I would lose my rights to maintain, protect, and rebuild my home. We built our home 29 years ago, and have maintained it in excellent condition. We plan to live there for years to come. We want to preserve our dwelling and believe that the draft regulations the Coastal Commission is attempting to force through will endanger our ability to do so. I am deeply concerned that in spite of many meetings, votes and letters from West Marin's citizens supporting the Local Coastal Program, the California Coastal Commission insists upon pushing its own agenda to the detriment of West Marin homeowners and in violation of their property rights. Please sustain the Local Coastal Program.

Sincerely,

F. Eugene Metz 5 Dipsea Road, Stinson Beach

7. Sygare Mot